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Following are the Board of Trustees Key Messages from the Board of Trustees Regular Meeting held on 
Wednesday, May 13, 2020. 
 

1) Board Branding Review – Karly Bond, Communications Coordinator reviewed the Mission, Vision, 
Core Values and Identity Branding Launch Plan with the Board of Trustees. The purpose of our 
launch plan is to celebrate and share the new us with our staff, students, families and stakeholders 
and apply these guiding principles to all we do across Livingstone Range School Division. These 
impactful statements and branding truly reflect who we are as well as who we strive to become 
through a really inspiring and collaborative process. 

 
2) ASCA Award – The Board of Trustees would like to congratulate Cathie Harris on receiving the 

School Council Parent of Distinction Award from the Alberta School Councils’ Association. The 
School Council Parent of Distinction Award recognizes an individual who demonstrates ability to 
promote parental engagement and involvement in the public education system. Truly exceptional in 
their dedication and initiative, this individual has dynamic leadership qualities and encourages 
opportunity to influence student learning success in the school community. Cathie was nominated 
by F.P. Walshe School and has been a huge asset to all. Congratulations Cathie on this well-
deserved award. 
 

3) IMR Grant Funding Submission – Jeff Perry, Associate Superintendent of Business Services 
reviewed a recent IMR Grant Funding submission. On April 9th, 2020, the Premier announced that 
there would be additional funding for Capital Maintenance and Renewal. This grant is not just 
education specific but for all Ministries and areas in the province. The criteria for this grant 
application included that the projects had to be outside our current IMR plan and they needed to be 
tendered and completed within six months upon receiving approval. The application has been 
submitted but currently Livingstone Range School Division has not been notified if they have been 
granted approval. 

 
4) Emergency Response Committee – Due to the COVID 19 pressures, restrictions and possible 

relaunch strategies, the Board of Trustees does not want to overtax our administration and staff 
therefore moved that they suspend all non-essential meetings and presentation until further notice. 
 

 

 
 


